
4 üniTersity Road 
Cambridge, MassachuaettB 02138 
February 12, 1970 

Hr. José Ferra ter Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Lear Mr» Fer ra te r , 

I wanted to write you to exprese my thanks for your kindness and 
help when I was in Philadelphia l ae t week. My t r i p was very 
euccessful, and ose of i t s nice aspects was being able to meet 
and ta lk with you. I ara most grateful for your good bibl iographical 
and other suggestions. 

I vdl l hope that I may have an opportunity to epeak with you 
again when I return from Spaln, a t whleh time I hope the theais 
will be well advanced. In the meantime I thank you again for 
your help and encouragement. 

I 

Sinoerely yours, 

*s 


